Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 171 Friday, May 31, 2013

Please be advised that beginning June 17th the HS Office summer hours will be as follows:

Monday through Thursday - 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Friday — CLOSED

Summer sports teams must enter through the Arena entrance only.

Summer hours for working papers will be Monday through Thursday 7:00 a.m. —4:00 p.m. Administration

Final Exam schedules have been posted in the main lobby and the cafeteria. Administration

SENIORS must satisfy their debts by THURSDAY, JUNE 6, 2013, or they will not be able to participate in the graduation
ceremony at Calvary Church on Tuesday, June 11, 2013. All debts must be paid with cash or money order. This
includes library, cafeteria, books and/or school property. Please see Mrs. Nation in the high school office, as soon as
possible, if you think you have a debt. Administration

Student Parking during Final Exams:
During Senior Exams, June 4,5,6 & 7 all seniors may park on campus whether you have a parking permit or not. Follow
ALL parking rules; do not park in staff lots or yellow lined spaces.
First Block — seniors with parking passes should park in their usual lot; seniors without a parking pass should
park in Lot A (Band Lot).
Second & Third Block — seniors may park in available spaces in Lot B (front of school) or any other student lot.
Enter through front doors only; all other outside doors will be locked.
During Underclass Final Exams, June 10, 11, 12 & 13 any student with a valid driver’s license may park in any student
lot whether you have a parking permit or not. Follow all parking rules; do not park in staff lots or yellow lined spaces.
After 8:00 am, enter through the front doors only; all other outside doors will be locked.
Student Lots: A,B,D & E Staff Lots: C & F (yellow lined spaces in all lots are staff only) Administration

2013-2014 Schedules: Students received two schedules on Friday, 5/24. One for Semester 1 (says “Marking Period 1”

in the top right corner) and one for Semester 2 (says “Marking Period 3” in the top right corner). Please make sure you

know which semester schedule you are looking at as you keep the following things in mind:

- Classes that look like a 'double block' in 4A, 4B, 5B, or 6C are just a single class period.

- Blanks in your schedule (except your lunch period) will become study halls when you receive your schedule next fall.

- Make sure you have an English, a science, a social studies and a math class in your schedule.

- Make sure your math classes are in the proper sequence. For most students in CP Algebra, CP Algebra 2, and
CP Geometry this means you should have Part 1 in Semester 1 and Part 2 in Semester 2. If your math is out of
sequence or you are doubled up in one semester with part 1 and part 2, please make an appointment to have your
schedule adjusted.

- Students registered for Fit for Life 1 On-line PE MUST have at least one study hall in their Semester 1 schedule for
period 2 or period 3 or in their Semester 2 schedule for period 4A or period 7. Fit for Life 2 On-line PE MUST have at
least one study hall during period 6 in their Semester 2 schedule.

Any student who did not receive their schedule on Friday 5/24 should see Mrs. Faller in the main office.

DROP & ADD began on Tuesday, 5/28 and closes on Friday, 5/31. Students MUST sign up on the Drop/Add sheet by
today, 5/31 if they wish to make a drop or add. Drop/Add sheets will be available through Friday in the Guidance
office. Students who have signed up on the Drop/Add list but have not been seen by the end of the day 5/31 will still
be seen the following week. Students who have not signed up to be seen by Guidance by today, 5/31 will not be
seen. Administration

Yearbooks are available for pickup in the concession stand during all lunches and after school today. You MUST have
your SCHOOL ID to pick up your yearbook. CTC students should see Mrs. Nation is the main office to receive theirs.

-see other side-



ATTENTION STUDENTS WHO PARTICIPATED IN THE TEAM SARAH PHOTOGRAPH! Please come down to the main
office at your convenience today and sign the poster for Sarah. D. Reynolds

Students taking AP Physics B or AP Physics B and C next year should attend a meeting after school today. Students
taking AP Phyiscs B 1 should attend a meeting after school on Tuesday or Wednesday of next week. All meetings will
be in room 018. M. Doll

The last day for activity buses this year is Thursday 6/6/13. Transportation

The MTHS Golf Team organizational meeting will be Thursday, June 6 at 2:40 pm, in Convocation Hall for all golf team
candidates. Please bring a pencil and be prompt. This meeting is mandatory and will last approx. 30 minutes.

A sign-up meeting for Boys and Girls Cross Country is scheduled for today, May 31, immediately after school in
Mr. Lee's Room, 268. T. Lee

Summer School information is available and can be found under related documents on the High School page of the
District website.

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: Each SENIOR must fill out the Senior Graduation Survey 2013 on Naviance under the
ABOUT ME tab-surveys to take. This survey is a REQUIREMENT FOR GRADUATION. The survey will close on May 31. If
you have questions, please contact Ms. King in the Career Center. A. King

Seniors: There will be a live video-feed of the graduation ceremony on June 11 in the MTHS Auditorium for friends or
family members who cannot get tickets for the ceremony in the church. No tickets are necessary for admission. Doors
open at 6:15 pm. Administration

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Glax Quarterfinal vs. Wyoming Seminary A Exeter HS 1:00 TBA




